
   

   Town of Southwest Ranches 
   13400 Griffin Road 
   Southwest Ranches, FL  33330 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF RECOMMENDED AWARD 

 

IN RESPONSE TO 
 

RFP 25-10 
 

DISASTER DEBRIS REMOVAL  
AND EMERGENCY LOGISTICAL SERVICES 

 
On April 2, 2025, the Town of Southwest Ranches received three (3) responses to its Request 
for Proposals (RFP) No. 25-10 Disaster Debris Removal and Emergency Logistical Services. 
In accordance with the RFP, the Town intends to negotiate and award an agreement to the 
shortlisted proposer(s) in accordance with the terms of this RFP and the Town’s Procurement 
Code. It is anticipated that the award recommendation and proposed contract will be 
considered on the Thursday, June 12, 2025, Town Council Agenda. 

 
Recommended Award  
Based upon review of the submittals the Town Administrator recommends the following 
award: 
  
Proposer Location Description 
Bergeron Emergency Services, Inc. Fort Lauderdale, FL Primary Contractor 
DRC Emergency Services, LLC Metairie, Louisiana Secondary Contractor 

  
 
 
Posted on the Town Digital Notice Board 
Posted on DemandStar.com 
 

Posted:  May 5, 2025 


